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This is an absolutely absurd, xenophobic, and racist ploy. There are no reasons to 

stop vote by mail other than what is likely an out of state funded measure proposed 

by a gullible Republican. I am appalled this even reached a committee.  

 

Vote by mail allows time to research and vote on measures and candidates in a 

timeframe that works for everyone. Requiring in-person voting ignores work 

schedules and accessibility concerns. Absolutely do not allow this bill to pass 

committee and get back to working on measures that help Oregonians instead of 

disenfranchising them.  


